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E association of university and college employees

LOCAL1

January 18, 1982

Joan Dinesen
Surgery Department
Shaughnessy Hospital
4500 Oak Street
Vancouver, B.C.

Dear Joan:

I found, when looking over your file, that we have issued you a union
card already. So, I am enclosing a new card, with the same number as you had
before. I am also enclosing a copy of the contract as requested.

Should we hear any more information on a possible HEU strike, we will,
of course, let you know.

. Yours truly,

Carole Cameron
Union Organiser
AUCE Local 1
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